Sent: Friday, April 12, 2024 11:09 AM
To: Business Licence <business.licence@brent.gov.uk>
Subject: Alameda rooftop bar.

To whom this may concern,

| am writing in reference to below application for a rooftop bar on the top of the apartments ﬁ
i Wembley Park.

| am sure that my concerns will not be taken in to consideration as unfortunately corporations are
just interested in money.

However, | would like a couples of questions answered.

1. Security: How will the security be managed, how will the public enter the building as we have to
use fobs and how can we be sure that we won’t have strangers walking around our building?

2. Noise. How is the noice level going to be controlled.

I am very much against this happening |||} |} I 2nd am sure that the bar will have a
severe impact on my comfort of living (as home should be the one place that for should be able to
relax and feel safe) and my mental health.

Looking forward to a speedy response,





